
 

 

 

 

December 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Text Santa – Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 18th December 2015 

 

Sackville will be encouraging students and staff to wear a Christmas jumper on the final day of 

term, Friday 18th December 2015, in aid of Text Santa. 

 

We appreciate that Christmas is an expensive time for everyone and are fully aware of the ethical 

issues surrounding Christmas jumpers. However, we would like to show our support as a school to 

Text Santa who support a number of worthwhile charities including the Teenage Cancer Trust who 

we know have been instrumental in supporting our own Matt Rieley. Many of you would have seen 

Matt interviewed last week in regards to Text Santa on ITV Meridian.  

 

If students wish, they can wear a Christmas Jumper or brightly coloured sweater in addition to their 

usual school uniform and make a small donation to Text Santa. I look forward to a very successful 

and enjoyable final day. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that the school will be closing early on 

Friday 18th December, finishing at 1.15pm. There will be no early buses to Edenbridge so students 

who are unable to get home can be supervised by staff in school and should make their way to the 

canteen area at 1.15pm. 

 

Finally I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr P Street 

Deputy Head 

 


